Dear Parents/Carers

The Book Fair is coming to Millfields this week!!

Arriving at the school this Thursday 6th June, Friday 7th June, and next
week on Monday 10th June and Tuesday 11th June.

We will be set up in the main playground before drop off from 08:15am —
09:00 and again at pick up 3:15 — 3:45pm (and 2:00 — 2:45pm Friday).

This book fair we have a very special offer of buy 2 books and get a 3rd
(cheapest) for free.

Lots of wonderful books for all ages.

Cash or Card accepted - 60% of revenue goes towards buying new books for
our School Library.

We are looking for volunteers to help run the stall both in the mornings and
afternoons. Please do get in touch with Sarah on 07944096712 or email the
PSA psamillfields@gmail.com

Thanks
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